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Due to the current Coronavirus pandemic and in compliance with Governor Lamont’s executive
order No. 7X, the Wallingford Senior Center, as authorized by the Wallingford Committee on Aging,
will remain closed at least through May 20, 2020. Senior Center staff will continue to take and
respond to phone calls, emails or voicemail messages to the center for assistance, referral and
information. In addition, staff and volunteers will make comfort/wellness calls to any older adult
who requests them.
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